
 

 

    

 

 

 

11th March 2016 

 

Dear Applicant,  

 

Thank you for your interest in the advertised post for a class teacher. Please 

complete both the application form and the safe recruitment form, returning the 

completed documents to the school.    

You will find all the relevant information to familiarise yourself with our learning 

community on the school’s website: please pay particular attention to the school’s 

prospectus and newsletters. All potential applicants are encouraged to visit the 

school in person.   

St. Vincent’s has made rapid progress over the last two years,  as demonstrated by 

our significantly improved SATs results in 2014 and 2015, and we now need a 

talented teacher to join our highly effective team of teachers.   

We are a supportive, dedicated group of professionals who are passionate about 

education, have high expectations for our pupils and are happy in our work - reaping 

great rewards from the impact of our day-to-day duties. We look forward to 

welcoming our new colleague.   

 

Good look with your application. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Angela Ness 
Headteacher 


